September 8, 2020 
President and Members of City Council

City of Pittsburgh 
RE:  Amending Res. No. 504
         Effective August 1, 2019
Robert E. Williams Community Building –Reconstruction and Design Documents
Dear Members of City Council:

Attached is a proposed resolution amending Resolution No. 504, effective June 19, 2019, entitled ““authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Public Works, to enter into an Agreement or Agreements, or the use of existing Agreements, between the City of Pittsburgh and Renaissance 3 Architects, for the professional architecture services for Robert E. Williams Community Building – Reconstruction and Design Documents, at a cost not to exceed One Hundred Forty-Seven Thousand Eight Hundred Seven Dollars ($147,807.00),” by increasing the total allocation to $237,342.45.
Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested.







Sincerely,






Michael Gable, CPRP






Director

MG/CH/JA/CG/cjg/
